

Kakuzi Response
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre has now invited Kakuzi to respond to allegations in the following article;
“Two journalists beaten by Kakuzi guards during students demo over land”, Alice Waithera, The Star, 5 September 2016 http://www.the-star.co.ke/news/2016/09/05/video-two-journalists-beaten-by-kakuzi-guards-during-students-demo_c1414876. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kakuzi responded as follows;
“We wish to advise that Kakuzi Limited is cooperating fully with the police investigation into the allegations.”

